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Letter from the Chairman - Doreen Townley 

Welcome to our Spring Newsletter - sadly the daffodils are now over, but 

Spring flowers are taking their place.  Our small lawn, at the bottom of the 

garden is trying to prove it’s a wild flower meadow covered with violets, 

daisies, forget-me-nots etc.  We have many flowers and vegetables seeds 

thriving in the greenhouse.  Broad beans are in flower we are eating 

rhubarb and spinach. 

Hopefully, with the lifting of some regulations we are going to be able to 

have an “Open Garden” on Saturday 3rd July  2.00 pm to 5.00 pm for 

members, friends and neighbours.  There will be no tea or coffee, but there 

will be wine boxes and cold drinks on a ‘help yourself’ table.  Social 

distancing will be in order, but it will be lovely to see any of you who feel 

you can come to 49 Ashdon Road, Saffron Walden CB10 2AQ. 

 

There will be no shows this year but we are hoping that 2022 will be a 

new start for most activities and we should be planting with this in mind. 

Enjoy your garden with best wishes from Doreen. 

 

OBITUARY 

Sadly we have to let you know that Margaret Rowell died on Sunday 18th 

April.  She will be remembers for her flower arranging and cooking in our 

shows and her unfailing support and good humour. 

Our thoughts are with John and her family at this sad time.  

 

 

 

 

 


